
Brandon Franck 

replied 

 (Tue, 12 Nov 2024 at 5:24 PM) 

  

To:"PDC Support" <pdc@pdc.wa.gov> 

External Email 

Hi, 

 

We filed our independent expenditure C6 for 2024 on 08/17/24 Report number 12680, and 
on 07/16/24 Report number 12473. We had no other expenditures. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Brandon Franck 

 


